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St Joseph’s College Drama Department
Invites you to
The Short and Sweet Festival
Individual Project Development by Year 10 & 12 Drama students 
The Farrell Auditorium / Drama Studio
Friday 29 March 2019
RSVP:	 poshea@joeys.org
6.15 pm – The Farrell Auditorium for pre- show refreshments
      7.00pm – The Drama Studio for the Festival


The Festival is an annual part of the College Diary and Calendar. It is a summative assessment task for Year 10 and a formative assessment task for Year 12 with actors/directors/markers giving feedback on our boys’ performances -  we always enjoy seeing Year 10 working towards the standard set by Year 12 and of course  their own standards. 
A different performance every 2-4 minutes!
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